
Friday Night Football Participants’ Families: 

 

In an effort to maximize the number of filled seats at Eschenburg Field, and offer more 

opportunities for our community and students to participate in Friday night activities, we are 

making a few changes to the ticketing process. You no longer need to reserve your tickets in the 

Google document. We will be selling physical tickets for entry to games. 

 

● Each participant may still purchase two tickets for home games; however, the tickets 

must be paid for by Monday of game week. Tickets may be purchased at the 

following locations and times on Mondays.  

○ Participants may purchase their two tickets in the cafeteria during their lunch 

period (This week, due to the student holiday, participants can purchase 

tickets at lunch on Friday, October 9, for next week’s game) 

                        OR 

○ Parents may purchase tickets 

■ FISD Central Office, 1200 5th Street, 8:00 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. 

■ Stadium ticket booth on Tiger Lane (near the concession stand), 5:30 

p.m. until 7:30 p.m. 

○ Ticket Cost (cash or check only) 

■ Adults $7 

■ Students $3 

○ Participants may purchase tickets in advance for any of the remaining four home 

games on Mondays. 

 

● Beginning Wednesday of each home game week, the remaining tickets will be sold on a 

first-come, first-served basis to any fan or participant. Tickets may be purchased on the 

following days and times 

○ Wednesday evening, 5:30 p.m. until 7:30 p.m., at the stadium ticket booth on 

Tiger Lane (near the concession stand),  

○ Wednesday - Friday 8:00 a.m. until 4:30 p.m., at the FISD Central Office, 1200 

5th Street 

 

We appreciate your patience as we work to make Friday nights special for our students and 

community. If you have questions, you may contact Diana Hernandez at 830-393-5300 – 

gdhernandez@fisd.us or Yvonne Castro at 830-393-5768 – ycastro@fisd.us 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Schroller 

FISD Executive Director 

 

 

 


